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 I'm a living testimony to advocate for our scholars. Maybe you 
remember the article from the Stamford Advocate that stated my name 
in the 1st line or the many meetings I've been to. I started with SCSE 
when they first opened. The 1st year was great, however my boys 
asked if they can try a school with out uniforms. I let them try, and 
Stamford Public Schools failed them, not only educationally, but they 
racially profiled one of them and tried to lable him as a behavioral 
problem child. They couldn't see that the work was not challenging him. 
Everything they were teaching at public school, my scholars did the 
year before at SCSE. My boys were crying, literally crying to go back to 
SCSE. And they cry now to keep it going.

 


Mr.Fischer and every person in that building knows every name of our
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I can go on and on how this school has become our family, our 
inspiration, and our dedication to our scholar's future. If the test scores 
don't speak loud enough for you, just ask one of our scholars and they 
will tell you how much this school means to them.

Dr. Charlene Reid, the Founder of SCSE alongside her staff are on 
Board with our scholars, giving them the best education possible. Why 
can't the Board of Ed be on board as well?

Our children's future is on the line here, don't they deserve a chance 
too?

 


